
 

 

20 August 2020  

 

Dear Valued Stakeholder  

Update-Brown Hill Keswick Creeks Stormwater Project in the South Park Lands 

This letter is to update you on the stormwater management project that is being undertaken by the Brown Hill 

and Keswick Creeks Stormwater Board in the South Park Lands. 

Over the coming months you will start to see construction work occurring in the South Park Lands as the wetland 

project commences in Victoria Park/Pakapakanthi (Park 16). 

What have we done so far? 

Since late last year the detailed design for the wetland has been finalised, and we have been engaging with a 

range of stakeholders as we prepare for construction.  The information provided by stakeholders has been 

invaluable in understanding how the South Park Lands are used and enjoyed and how we can best manage the 

construction.  To view the final design for the wetland, visit www.bhkcstormwater.com.au.  

We have also established a database of contacts that we will update regularly and use to communicate with all 

stakeholders about the wetland project.  A postcard flyer has recently been distributed to people who live or 

work near the wetland project area, which provides information about the works and how they can join our 

contact list.  In this way, we can keep in touch, providing the latest information about the wetland project.   

What is happening next? 

The main construction of the wetland is anticipated to commence later this year (November) and will take 

about 12 months to complete.   Some early works to be undertaken in the months of August / September 

involve the removal of the stand of poplar trees in the south east corner of Victoria Park/Pakapakanthi (Park 

16) as these works are best done at this time of year.  

Where can I find out more about the wetland project? 

The project team has developed detailed information about the project which is contained in the Project 

Brochure and FAQs (frequently asked questions). 

These can be found at www.bhkcstormwater.com.au. 

Staying in touch with you  

We have a dedicated stakeholder and community engagement team that is committed to staying in touch with 

you as the wetland project is constructed.  We are conscious of the impacts the construction may have on 

users of the South Park Lands and will continue to work closely with South Park Land’s stakeholders and the 

wider community.  

We will be in regular contact to provide updates about the project and how the construction is progressing. 

Should you have any questions or comments, or would like to meet, please contact our dedicated engagement 

team on 1300 281 235 or at info@southparklands.com.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

South Park Lands Stormwater Project Team 
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